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	embassy of Mexico

	H.E. Jorge Lomónaco

	Nassauplein 28

	2585 EC Den Haag
	


	
	
	

	City and Date
	The Hague, 28 April 2010
	

	Re.
	Your information about the friendship group Mexico – the Netherlands

	Reference nr.
	2010Z06836


Your Excellency,
Thank you for your letter from April 12th where you inform the President of the House of Representatives, Ms. Verbeet, about the establishment of a friendship group between Mexico and the Netherlands in the Mexican Chamber of Deputies. The President has forwarded your letter to the standing committee on Foreign Affairs.

The House of Representatives of the States General only maintains friendship groups with our neighbouring countries. The standing committee on Foreign Affairs is responsible for maintaining contacts with counterparts in parliaments from all over the world, including friendship groups
On behalf of the members of the committee I would like to convey their appreciation on the initiative taken by the Mexican Chamber of Deputies and their readiness to dialogue with the members of the newly established friendship group Mexico – the Netherlands.
	Yours sincerely,

	T.J.E. van Toor 

	

	Clerk of the standing committee on Foreign Affairs
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